
There are lots of opportunities for everyone to help! 



Remember that every bit counts & any support helps
all of our children. Bring a friend, share a cup of

coffee & find out about all the great things going on
at Flamingo Elementary! Your Input Is welcome & your

efforts are appreciated! 



See you all there! 



alling All Volunteers!
Join us at Flamingo Elementary 
Thursday, Sept. 8th at 8:45am

or 
Thursday, Sept. 8th at 6:00pm

for our annual Volunteer
Orientation & Welcome Back! 

Refreshments will be served! 
Please RSVP first and last name, how many, and

either morning or evening orientation to 
james.maisel@browardschools.com


